
Governance 
 
The Council’s three draft priorities for the governance strategy for the 3-year 
period 1 July 2006 to 30 June 2009 are: 
 
• The Council will improve the transparency and quality of processes for 

public involvement in (civic) decision-making. 
 
• The Council will improve communication with communities 
 
• The Council will increase participation rates in democratic processes 
 


